
 

 
~ Welcome, Haere mai~Afio mai~ Welkom~Namaste~Bienvenue~Willkommen~ 

~Maeva~Yōkoso ~Fùnyìhng ~Aloha~Fáilte~ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kia ora koutou,  
 
Silverstream and Upper Hutt History 
We have the pleasure of hosting Lynly Yates, who is a local historian, here at Silverstream 
School next Tuesday (13th June) for an optional staff information session on the history of 
Silverstream and Upper Hutt. We are working with Lynley as part of the work on the NZ 
Histories curriculum and also linking it to the school centenary in 2024. Lynly has produced a 
fabulous book called “Upper Hutt Streets, the stories behind their names”. It is available from 
Whirinaki and also from Golders Cottage.  
If you would like to come along and hear Lynly speak on Tuesday you are very welcome to 
join us from 3.25pm–4.15pm in the school staffroom. Unfortunately, we can’t have children 
along, as there is very limited space. Please RSVP lorraine.taylor@silverstream.school.nz  if 
you want us to save you or a family member a seat.  
 
Silverstream School Centenary – Help Needed 
In 2024 Silverstream School is 100 years old. It is a very exciting milestone and one we want 
to celebrate well. We have set up a webpage on the main school site, 
https://www.silverstream.school.nz/2024-centenary.html and we are beginning to collect 
photos, stories and memorabilia about the school so that we can produce a commemorative 
book for our 100th anniversary.  
If you have anything you could bring into school, or can scan and send through by email, we 
would very much appreciate any contributions to the Silverstream School Centenary Book. 
 
We are also looking for help with our original dux board, it is in need of a large amount of 
restoration from a furniture or skilled wood restorer. If anyone knows of a person who 
might have the skills to repair and repaint the boards we would be very, very appreciative. 
 
Quiz Night – Saturday 10th June at the Cossie Club, Upper Hutt 
We have our first school fundraising quiz night back, after a number of years! There are 
limited numbers of tickets and it is lining up to be a great night. All money raised will go 
towards creating our ANZAC outdoor area and to buy trapping gear for our Enviro pest 
eradication programme. We have AMAZING prizes and raffle items on the night too.  See the 
poster in this newsletter. 
Tickets are available to purchase from Kindo, the school office or outside the school hall at 
2.50pm (EFTPOS available), $20 per ticket.   

mailto:lorraine.taylor@silverstream.school.nz
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Upper Hutt Cluster of School Whanau and Family Survey 
As a group of schools in the Upper Hutt area we work very closely with our neighbouring 
schools to ensure there is a high quality of education provision across the region. 
As part of our cluster data gathering, we ask whanau every 2 years to complete a survey on 
how well we communicate with you and what you think of how things are going for your 
child/ren currently. 
We would love to grab 5 minutes of your time to complete the survey for Silverstream School, 
this data goes to both us and as part of a wider set of data for the Upper Hutt school cluster. 
We will use the data to review what we are doing and see where we can make adjustments 
and improvements. Many thanks.  
 
Here is the link for the School Whanau survey 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf9au864EWXk-uc-
jfTOmvuEnKoLIzlPpLf7KnItQ07Md10Jg/viewform?usp=sf_link  
 
Celebrations 
If your child has been involved in anything outside of school you are super proud of, a sports 
achievement or event, a hobby they have mastered, a dance, drama, speech, church group, 
community event please do let me know so that we can celebrate in the newsletter each 
week. Send a photo along too if you have one to lorraine.taylor@silverstream.school.nz 
 
As always, have a great week 
 
Ngā mihi  
Lorraine Taylor 
Principal 
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Principal’s Awards - Week 7 Term 2 
 
 

Room 
Number 

Student Name Reason for award (school value it relates to; being responsible (kia 
mānakotū), being kind (kia ngakaunui), being brave (kia mārohirohi), 
being safe (kia haumaru), having fun (kia tākaro). 

Room 1 Evie Thomas You have been putting in an awesome effort with both your 
handwriting and basic facts. You’re such an awesome member of 
Room 1! 

Room 2 Elizabeth Scanlan For your happy and positive attitude towards all aspects of school. 
So awesome! 

Room 3 Olive Rhoades You are always so positive about life and kind to everyone! We 
appreciate your smile and dedication toward learning.Thank you 
for helping make Room 3 a great place to be! Ka mau te wehi! 

Room 4 Victoria Rangituia 
Harrison-Potter  

You have worked hard in class and have continued to make good 
progress with your learning. You are an enthusiastic class member 
and are developing some good friendships. Superstar Learner! 

Room 5 Cleveland Puriri For working hard and making great progress on your basic facts. 
Ka rawe, Cleveland. Keep up the great work!  

Room 6 Lachie Garland For showing kindness and for taking on a tough reading 
challenge.  Ka Pai, Lachie. Your reading ability has taken off like a 
rocket! 

Room 7 Willow Craig  You always work really hard and constantly display the school 
values in everything you do. Keep up the great work! 

Room 8 Tobin Bailey For making lots of connections with your learning and being so 
enthusiastic. Ka pai Tobin! 

Room 9 Solomon Price  You are a kind and caring person who works hard in class. You are 
working super hard at your reading and try your best every day. 

Room 10 Izayah Dwyer You are very enthusiastic with your learning, can grasp new 
concepts quickly and always have a smile on your face. Thanks for 
being a great learner! 

Room 11 Madisyn Green Wow Maddy! I am so impressed with how much your reading is 
coming along. You always try your best when you’re sounding out 
words! 

Room 13 Ella-Rose Boag Kia kaha kōtiro! You have been nominated by your peers for being 
a kind friend and you have been very brave over the last few 
weeks.Tūwhitia te hopo! (Feel the fear and do it anyway). 

Room 14 Paul Itty For working hard on sitting quietly on the mat, listening and waiting 
for your turn to contribute to the class discussions. Kai pai Paul! 

Room 15 Morgan Kruger For having an enthusiastic attitude. You always come into class 
with a smile and give things your best effort. 



Room 16 Edward Starrenburg For always setting a good example in each subject for Room 16. 
You keep making progress and achieved a lot of success in two 
terms. Ka pai! Edward.  

Room 17 Willow Anderson For being a positive and enthusiastic learner who shares her 
creative ideas. You display all of the school values and it is great to 
have you as part of Room 17. Ka rawe! 

Room 18 Jaxson Chrisp For working hard on your learning, and your awesome attitude 
whenever you are asked to complete a classroom job. Well done 
Jaxson, keep it up! 

Room 19 Daksha Ajith Nair For always sharing your wonderful ideas. You have an incredible 
imagination as well as an extensive knowledge of the world around 
you. We are so lucky to have you. Bahut achchha! 

Room 20 Harper Mae 
Mihaljevich-Groves  

For being so brave and signing the New Zealand National Anthem 
during school assemblies. I am so proud of you Harper Mae. Ka 
pai! 

Room 21 Aaliyah Mitchell For giving your best in all areas of school, having a wonderful 
growth mindset and being a kind friend. We love having you in our 
class. Tino pai tō mahi! 

Science 
Ako Nui 

Minay van der Lith 
Room 17 

For thoughtful and in-depth scientific explanations as to why some 
materials are better conductors than others of heat. 

Science 
Whanake 

Van Barker 
Room 2  

For two sessions in a row, you have shown interest and wonder in 
our Science learning. You make valuable contributions to 
discussions with your scientific thinking and ideas. 

Science 
Ako Iti 

Georgia Blakemore 
Room 7  

For your interest and excitement for our Science session. You took 
really good temperature readings using the scientific equipment. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
Quiz - Sat June 10 
Only a few more sleeps to go ;) 
Get your tickets NOW from Kindo, the school office or outside the hall 
at 2.50pm. 
 
Don’t worry if you don’t have a team - we can put you into a team on 
the evening - a great way to meet other parents.  
 
So, invite your friends, family, colleagues & neighbours, for 
what should be a fun and entertaining night.  
 
There are some amazing items up for auction (or the raffles) on the 
night ! (Thank you to all those who have donated). 
 
FoSS meeting 
The FoSS team have their next meeting tonight - Thursday June 8 - 
all welcome to come along. 
 
Other upcoming events 
* FoSS meeting - Thurs June 8 (7:30pm in the staffroom) 
* Gard bake sale - Mon June 19 
* Cookbook - submit your recipe by July 2 
 
Keep an eye out in the newsletters and on the FoSS Facebook page 
for event details.  
(https://www.facebook.com/friendsofSilverstreamSchool)    
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Do you enjoy a good Quiz, or just fancy a night out and a great time? 
Silverstream School is reigniting its annual school quiz night fundraiser.  

 
When and where: Sat June 10th, 6:30pm at the Upper Hutt Cossie Club  
 
Who: All Silverstream School parents and friends. Tables of 8 are available - 
or you can join in with others and make a team up on the night. 
 
Cost: $20 per ticket. Bring extra coins for raffles, auctions & quiz games. 
 
Tickets: Can be purchased via your school Kindo account. Limited seating so 
be quick and don’t miss out. 
 
Brought to you by the Friends of Silverstream School (FoSS) fundraising 
team. 
 
Money raised from the night will be used to kick off our Silverstream School 
Pest Eradication programme, and to create a new ANZAC area in our 
playground.  
 
If you have a business or any connection to someone who would be keen to 
donate raffle or auction items, please contact FoSS team member Monique 
via email monique@dirtyburger.nz 
 

mailto:monique@dirtyburger.nz


 

 

Intensive Holiday Programme 

 10 - 13 July    

between 3 and 5.30pm 

  

Swim Every day for 4 days 

45min. classes for School Age $110 

30min. classes for Pre-School $76 

Amazing Results in just 4 days!! 

  

😊Taking enrolments now 😊 

BOOK ONLINE  

www.swimacademy.co.nz or  

admin@swimacademy.co.nz or 021 714958 
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Instructors Wanted 
 

Full Training Provided 
 

between 9 and 10.30am during school terms only 
Monday to Friday min 3 mornings 

 
 

Come and have a chat to us 
 
 
 

Silverstream Swim Academy 

 

021 714958  
Or 

 
admin@swimacademy.co.nz  
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Upcoming Dates  
 
 
FoSS Meeting – Thursday 8th June @ 7.30pm in the Staff Room 
 
Board Meeting – Wednesday 14th June @ 6.00pm 
 
Quiz Night - Saturday 10th June 
Close off date for recipes for cookbook - Sunday 2nd July 
 
Gard Bake Sale - Monday 19th June 
Gloucester Bake Sale - Monday 11th September 
Whitemans Bake Sale - Monday 4th December 
 
International Day – Friday 21st July 
  
 
King’s Birthday - Monday 5th June - SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
Last Day of Term 2 - Friday 30th June 
  
 
 

For ALL calendar events and any school information please access our school website. We will post 

updates/cancellations of upcoming trips/events on Facebook to keep parents/caregivers informed. 

https://www.silverstream.school.nz/calendar.html 

  

 

 
 

Website: www.silverstream.school.nz                         Facebook:  Click Here 

https://www.silverstream.school.nz/calendar.html
http://www.silverstream.school.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/SilverstreamSchool/
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CLICK HERE FOR SCHOOL HOLIDAY FUN!!! 
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July Holiday Computer Classes. 

Grand Training runs educational and fun computer classes over the holidays at our 

Wellington City location for ages 5 to 16. 

• Minecraft from Introduction to Mods and Servers 
• Learn to Code; Scratch, Python, Java. 
• Code and Create 3D Games 
• Web Design, HTML and CSS 
• Build a PC 
• Film and Video Editing 
• Discovery Course in Computing - suitable for younger children 
• Online Safety and Privacy 

Information & bookings: grandtraining.co.nz or call 499-2211 
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CodeCamp July School Holidays 
 

 
CodeCamp allows children from the ages of 7-12 to develop 21st century skills in a 
fun and action-packed environment.  
 
Develop confidence & initiative through design, creativity, solving problems, 
presenting & collaboration. Create games, apps.  
 
Thorndon School: 3rd - 6th & 10th - 13th July 
Book Now at https://codecamp.co.nz   
 
EarlyBird Save15%, Siblings Save 6% 
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Lani’s window cleaning services. We are a local, small family business. We do 
commercial and domestic cleaning, specialising in window cleaning and exterior house 
cleaning including waterblasting. Typically, a standard 3 bedroom house will cost 
approximately $150 to clean the inside and outside windows. For a free quote or to 
request a job, please contact Lani on 027 360 4263.  
 
We will also pay $10 per job that is completed to the school which have been referred 
through the school newsletter so please let us know that this is how you found our 
business!  
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